
Saint Hilda’s Church   15th Sunday in Ordinary Time  12/07/20 
Seed of God’s word, sown in good soil, watered by his rain   

and warmed by his sunlight, produces a good crop of spiritual fruit 

 

 

 

 

 

Hymns and Readings for the 

Virtual Mass at 11 am 

First Hymn: O Worship the King all 

glorious above 

1st Reading: read by Ken Mullen 

Isaiah: 55: 10-11  

Psalm 64 

R. Some seed fell into rich soil and 

produced its crop 

2nd reading: read by Margaret Finch: 

Romans 8: 18 - 23 

Gospel: Matthew 13: 1-23 

Intercessions: Led by  

The Parry family 

Second Hymn: Abba Father, let me be 

Third Hymn: Now thank we all out 

God 

Blessing and Dismissal 

The Angelus 

95th Birthday wishes to 

Jimmy Lamb. 

 

With love from all at  

St. Hilda’s 

We pray for all those who are in 

need of our prayers especially all 

those suffering from the virus or 

any other kind of infirmity or 

anxiety.  

Fred Oliver, Paul Cohen,  

Christine & Raymond Murray,  

Jean Williams,  

Marlene Burns, Doreen Hyland, 

Frank & Jimmy Kirkham,  

Denis Fairhurst, Howard Carr,  

Irene Healy,  

Helen Dearden, Jane Bebbington 

Heather Bleakley, Rose Pryor,  

Kay Thomas, Peggy Smith,  

James Barns, Brian Phillips,   

Robert Dalton, Doreen Warburton, 

Derek Miles, Hilary & Stuart 

Graham, Beryl & Alan Coates,  

Reverend Deborah, 

Jimmy Lamb, Derek  Hughes & 

Sylvia Brookes. 

 

 

 
We remember before God those 

who have died and those who have 

died alone with no one to comfort 

them. We remember also with love 

those whose “years mind” fall this 

week. 

14th July 

John Furnival  1976 

15th July  

Mildred Coop  2011 

16th July 

John Drake  1975 

17th July 

Margaret Elizabeth Pemberton 2011 

Eric Withers  2013 

Eternal rest, grant unto them 

O Lord, and let light perpetual 

shine upon them.   

May their souls and the souls of 

all the faithful departed, through 

the mercy of God, Rest 

in Peace and Rise in Glory. 

 

SILVER CIRCLE WINNER  

5th July 

133  Pat Clarke 

Good luck to all the Year 6 

children leaving St. Hilda’s 

Primary School on Friday. 


